
Please join us for  
Parent University

At Beecher Elementary School
There will be two informational sessions for each topic.One at 5:15 and another at 6:00.  Please bring your own device from home 

to ensure students and parents are able to log-in to programs on the home device.

Thursday
October
14th

5:00-6:30 PM
Spend only the amount of time you need to learn about the programs you 
are interested in.

4:30-5:00
Meet with the Tech. Team in the computer lab if you need help 
troubleshooting past log-in issues 


